## Little Hadham Primary School 8<sup>th</sup> December 2017





Thank you to everyone for their donations and support for the Christmas Bazaar last Sunday. It was a lovely start to Christmas and a fantastic £3370 profit. Well done!

Due to Christmas festivities, the last Saplings Lunch Club for this term will be on Tuesday 12<sup>th</sup> December. Hopefully, this does not cause any problems for anyone.

Wednesday 13<sup>th</sup> December is School Christmas Lunch for Ash Class, so great excitement!

On Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> December, the main school are visiting the panto and so Ash Class children will be served a school-made packed lunch that day. If you feel this may be a problem, then please send your child in with their own packed lunch.

The children have been learning their Christmas songs and words for their Nativity on Friday 15<sup>th</sup> December at 10am. Parents are invited to Coffee and Mince Pies in the school hall after drop-off, which will also be an opportunity to pass on any thoughts you may have to Governors regarding qualities you would like to see in the appointment of a new headteacher.

Ash parents are welcome to join us for the Effort Awards Assembly on Friday  $15^{\rm th}$  at  $2.15 \rm pm$ .

Mrs Stockley and the Early Years Team